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Dear parents/carers, 

Please see the Northfield Primary and Nursery School Home School Agreement COVID-19  below. Due to 

the current circumstances, you will be unable to sign the agreement and send a copy back to school, 

therefore you must respond to the agreement via ‘survey monkey.’ 

If we do not receive acknowledgement and acceptance of the content of this agreement, it may well delay 

your child’s return to school.  

Please take the time to read the agreement carefully and talk about it with your child at home. We will also 

be talking about it with the children in school.  

Thank you for your co-operation and support with this. 

Yours faithfully 

J. Jenkins 

Ms J Jenkins 

Head Teacher 

 

The School 

The school agrees to support the Home School Agreement COVID-19 which has been drawn up to 

help to keep the children safe and support their mental health and well-being fully. 

Signed: J. Jenkins    MS JULIE JENKINS (Head Teacher) 

 

Signed: N. Woodcock    MR NEIL WOODCOCK (Chair of governors)  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



COVID-19  Specific 

Aims of Northfield Primary and Nursery School 

 “Our mission is to develop children mentally, spiritually and physically in preparation for the 
experiences, opportunities and responsibilities of life.” 
 

The school will: 

 Provide an environment which has been risk assessed in response to the COVID-19 infection. 

 Encourage children to follow the social distancing rules as set out by the Government. 

 Ensure each child is assigned to a specific ‘bubble’ for learning with the same Teacher and TA 

where possible. 

 Provide each child with their own individual work station and resources. 

 Stagger drop off and pick up times to ensure a minimal amount of people outside school at one 

time. 

 Stagger playtimes or ensure areas are segregated to ensure a minimal number of children in the 

playground at one time. 

 Provide a curriculum that meets the needs of your child’s well-being, mental health and 

academic needs. 

 Contact parents/carers if your child displays symptoms of COVID-19. 

 Inform you if staff or children in your child’s ‘bubble’ show symptoms of Covid-19 as this will 

mean you will all need to self-isolate for at least 14 days or until the test comes back negative. 

Parents/ carers will: 

 Adhere to the social distancing rules outside school when dropping off and picking up. 

 Talk to their child about the necessity for social distancing, importance of regular hand washing 

and the necessity to use their elbow or a tissue when coughing or sneezing (catch it-bin it-kill it). 

 Only send to school, their child’s water bottle and packed lunch (where necessary). The water 

bottle will be washed thoroughly before bringing back to school the next day. 

 Ensure that their child has a shower/bath and their clothes are washed when returning home. 

 Not send their child to school if they, or anyone in the household, shows symptoms of COVID-19 

and will self-isolate for 14 days. If they get tested, they will let school know the result. 

 Collect their child from school immediately if their child, or another child in their ‘bubble’ 

develops symptoms of COVID-19. 

 Ensure that all contact phone numbers and email addresses are up-to-date and that they can be 

reached throughout the school day 

Pupils will: 

 Try to follow social distancing rules in the classroom and playground. 

 Only use the equipment/resources given to them by their Teacher/TA. 

 Follow good hand hygiene by washing their hands after using the toilet and when asked by an 

adult. 

 Use their elbow or a tissue (catch it-bin it-kill it) if they need to cough or sneeze. 

 Tell an adult at school if they feel unwell. 
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